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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 08/07/2024.

The Board decided to direct the planning authority to refuse to grant a licence for the

following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

Having regard to the site location, the Board is not satisfied that the development is
located on, under, over or along a public road, in accordance with the requirements
of section 254 of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended. The Board
therefore considers that a licence cannot be granted for the development in such
circumstances.
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